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Oak Grove Death 
 

On July 22, 2019 at 1023 hours the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 22000 block of 

Drake St NW in the City of Oak Grove on a report of a tree having fallen on an adult male.  Deputies 

arrived and began administering first aid before the 49 year old male was pronounced deceased.  It was 

determined that the decedent had been attempting to cut the tree down when the accident occurred.  The 

victim’s full name will be released pending notification of next of kin. 

 

The incident remains under investigation by the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office and the Midwest Medical 

Examiner’s Office. 

 

Lt. Dan Douglas 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office  

 

 


